

Brian J. Woodward, City Manager, Acting City of Annapolis 160 Duke of Gloucester Street Annapolis, MD 21401

June 9, 2014

Todd Hylton, Managing Member KDBA, LLC 11 W. Patrick Street, Suite B Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Hylton,

Thank you very much for your thoughtful offer of extending the deadline to exercise our Option to Extend to July 1, 2015. Your insight into our need for additional time is much appreciated. By way of this letter, the City of Annapolis is accepting that offer.

Once we have finished our Operating Budget process for the coming Fiscal Year, we will be in touch to begin discussions with you concerning the extension of the lease.

In the meantime if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Woodward Acting City Manager City of Annapolis (410) 263-7997

bjwoodward@annapolis.gov

CC:

Gary Elson Bruce Miller David Jarrell CM File

Phone: 410-263-7997/fax: 410-216-9284 /BJWoodward@annapolis.gov/www.annapolis.gov